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Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 5:37 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Regulation #16A-4953: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors
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I write in support of the regulation implementing the Naturopathic Doctors Registration Act (Regulation 
#16A-4953}. The regulation will allow Naturopathic Doctors in PA to work with patients who will be 
assured of the Naturopathic Doctors training, background and proper regulation. This regulation also 
contains language that correctly distinguishes Naturopathic Doctors from various lay practitioners in the 
Commonwealth. This is long overdue and should be adopted. 


